Holy Family Bilingual Catholic School



Hello! Greetings Holy Family Bilingual Catholic School! we provide information related to upcoming events, important dates, and reminders. Good news awaits you. Always check the news from us.

Important links: SIGN UP GENIUS

www.virtusonline.org

Follow us: <u>FACEBOOK INSTAGRAM</u>

Contact us for more information regarding the latest news!

(206) 767-6640 schooloffice@holyfamilybilingual.org

Bilingual
Catholic School

From the principal



In January at Holy Family we are focusing on the virtue of hope and the essential learning skill of communication. Additionally, in our social-emotional lessons in grades K-8, we are learning about a growth mindset. I am visiting all preschool and primary classes to read aloud the book The Power of Yet by Maryann Coca-Leffler in order to talk about hope and a growth mindset... CONTINUE READING

Rachel Garcia

JA	NUA	ARY			20	24
SUN	MON	TUE	WED	THU	FRI	SAT
	1	2	3	4	5	6
7	8	9	10	11	12	13
14	15	16	1 <i>7</i>	18	19	20
21	22	23	24	25	26	27
28	29	30	31			

Upcoming dates

- Tuesday 01/9 Winter MAP testing for grades 1-8
 begins this Tuesday. This week's MAP test will be
 English reading. Please look for an email from your
 child's teacher with information about which days
 your child will test!
- 1/11- 5th Grade Camp Waskowitz Meeting 5:30 pm
- 1/15- No School- Martin Luther King Day
- 1/28-2/2 Get excited! Catholic Schools Week; kicks off with our Holy Family Open House 1/28 12pm-3pm.

Notes and reminders



 IMPORTANT! Friendly reminder that it is important for students to come to school every day on time unless they are ill. If your child has to be out due to sickness, please remember to send an email to your child's teacher and to the school office. Otherwise, they will be marked with an unexcused absence.



Parent Club news

Our annual Gala is coming in March!

You can read the Parent Club meeting PRESENTATION for more details and essential information about the Gala.

If you have a business or know someone who would like to contribute, you can use the procurement <u>FORM</u> and procurement letters in <u>English</u>, <u>Spanish</u>



Volunteer opportunities

 Record and find volunteer opportunities please use this <u>LINK TO SIGN UP GENIUS</u>





From the ADVANCEMENT office

Admissions and outreach

- We have preschool 2.5 3 spaces available for this year and we accept the Best start subsidy program.
 We will be joining the West Seattle Preschool fair this Monday January 8th @ 5:30 - 7pm CLICK HERE for details.
- Save the date, Open House January 28th. 12 -3 pm

Development

The Annual Fund Drive continues! Keep encouraging others
to donate to our school, every donation counts and will make a
BIG difference. Remember about Matching donations with
your employer. This is one the most direct ways to help our
school. All donations are unrestricted and Tax deductible.
Read our 23-24 Annual Fund letter and Information Card

ONE TIME OR RECURRING DONATIONS CAN BE MADE
THROUGH OUR WEBSITE THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT!

Extra curriculular activities and student council



- Middle school art class! The first 8-week session will run from January 10th - February 28th on Wednesdays from 12:00-2:00. Stay tuned for more details! SIGN UP today at the office or Mrs. Rachel Garcia!
- **Bike Works** will also facilitate an 8-week session beginning in March for middle school students on Wednesdays from 12:00 to 2:00. Both programs will be free for our students.

Lunch room announcements!



- <u>Lunch form</u> and <u>Menu</u> for January
- We are seeking more donors for our Hot Lunch program, we have less students and less donors this year which has been a challenge keeping the lunch program going. Please consider donating a little extra this month.
- To keep our lunch program running and affordable, we NEED volunteers; please sign up to take your <u>Food Handler's class now</u>. It is online in MANY languages and only costs \$10.

CYO Sports



- NEW!Registration for Winter Sports is OPEN! 4-8th Volleyball for Boys & Girls AND 2nd/3rd Grade BOYS Basketball. Register at teamsideline.com
- URGENT: Coaches for Volleyball & 2/3 Boys Basketball are needed, an EXCELLENT chance to earn your volunteer hours. Please contact Rachel Allen at rallen@holyfamilybilingual.org



Parish Announcements HAPPY FEAST OF THE EPIPHANY! iFELIZ FIESTA DE LA EPIFANÍA!

- **206 767-6640**
- schooloffice@holyfamilybillingual.org
- 9615 20th Ave SW. Seattle WA 98106_
- www.holyfamilybilingual.org